
Monthly premiums are starting again for Apple Health for Kids with Premiums, also 
known as Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP). Premiums were paused during 
the COVID-19 pandemic which started in March 2020.

•	 Premiums are based on current information. Login at wahealthplanfinder.org or 
call 1-855-923-4633 if income has decreased since the last Apple Health application or 
renewal. 

•	 Billing notices begin in June 2023 and payments are due July 15, 2023. 

Important news!
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For more information visit: 
hca.wa.gov/phe 
or call 1-800-562-3022.
Watch your mailbox!

P.O. Box 45531 
Olympia, WA 98504-5531 

https://www.hca.wa.gov/about-hca/programs-and-initiatives/apple-health-medicaid/apple-health-and-public-health-emergency



